
  

 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                   

Thursday 17th October 2024    

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 5 Trip to Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium  

We are delighted to inform you that a trip has been arranged for all Year 5 pupils to visit the 

Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium on Thursday 7th November 2024.  

The Winchester Science and Planetarium is an interactive and interesting museum which provides 

opportunities for exciting learning experiences outside the classroom. The aim of this trip is to             

reinforce what pupils are learning in Science about ‘Earth and Space’ by taking a closer look at the 

planets as well as forces in space. The children will attend a ‘Planetarium show’ and a curriculum 

linked workshop - ‘Rocket Ships’. They will learn about forces and be given the opportunity to design 

their own rocket in preparation for our next Science Topic – ‘Forces’ 

The total cost of the trip is £16.00 which includes transport by coach and admission into the 

Winchester Science Centre.  Please be aware that if we have insufficient funds to cover the costs, 

the trip will be cancelled.  

Pupils are required to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch. The coach will leave Minet 

promptly at 9am and we aim to arrive back at school by 3.30pm. Please ensure your child arrives at 

school promptly. 

If your child would like to attend the trip please make a payment of £16.00. Anyone not attending will 

continue with their usual school day. Please complete the payment forms on Parent Pay. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact either myself or your child’s class 

teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss L Cooper 

 


